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The DCM respectfully recommends that... These

1.

10.

11.

12.

13.

14.

15.

16.

That District 25 continues to hold its meetings on the 1* Tuesday of every month at the
Unitarian Society of Germantown.

That District 25 decides all matters brought up for vote as new or old business by “substantial
unanimity”.

That District 25 continues the policy that only the District Officers and GSR’s (or their
alternates in their absence) have a “voice and vote” at the regular business meetings.

That District 25 continues the policy of allowing a guest invited by the DCM or ADCM to
address the meeting concerning Traditions, Concepts or their Area duties.

That District 25 continues to fund the DCM and ADCM for their attendance at all Area
functions listed on the Area Calendar under the headings of “Attendance Expected” or
“Attendance Suggested” and for other expenses such as postage and copy fees.

That the mileage reimbursement be at the cost of 22¢/mile.

That the meal reimbursement be at the rate of $7.50 per meal while attending the events
described in Recommendation #5.

That District 25 reimburses the DCM and ADCM for the cost of lodging at NERAASA, the
EPGSA Assembly, NERF, and the Area Meeting farthest from Philadelphia.

That District 25 continues the practice of purchasing two 10-pack subscriptions to Box 459 at a
cost not to exceed $15 per year of the Panel.

That District 25 continues the “District Night Out” program.

That District 25 continues to participate in the holding of 1 workshop per year of the Panel in
cooperation with at least one other district.

That District 25 continues to support the literature rack in the District Health Center.
That District 25 continues to spend excess funds to purchase Big Books for institutions.

That District 25 creates a Treatment Facility Liaison to cooperate with SEPIA in seeing that
commitments at Treatment Facilities within our District are covered.

That District 25 creates a new position of Archivist, to be responsible for the safekeeping of
significant documents dealing with District 25 and with the right to speak at district meetings
on a regular basis,

That District 25 continues to hold a District Inventory at the start of the second year of the
panel.



